
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP BEFORE JAN 31  

 
 
Dear Pastor,  

We are on the precipice of a great era of missions here in Honduras.  God 
is beginning to move in the hearts of many young people to enter full time 
ministry.  We desire for our church and Seminary to be used as a training 
ground for young pastors and pastors wives.  We are an old fashioned 
Seminary who trains our preacher boys to preach and win souls with a fire 
and passion instead of using worldly methods to reach the lost and disciple 
believers.  If you want to be a part of training this class of preacher and 
preachers wives, please consider helping with the cause.  We are trying to 
raise $20,000 to clear land for a Seminary dormitory.  We have been 
promised $10,000 if we can match it with another $10,000.  If there is any 
part of this you could help with, we would be grateful even if only a small 
part.  Thanks for your collaboration. 

  

For the Cause,  

Sam Hodges 

Samuel & Julie Hodges 
Missionaries to Honduras 
Apartado 30518 Toncontin  
O Camayaguela, Honduras 

Our Assistant pastor & 
his wife. Bro. Luis is a 
great help & teaches in 

our Seminary. 

Our first graduate from 
our Seminary. 

Prayer Baptist  
Missions International  
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Our seminary students 


